
-----Original Message-----
From: clerk@withingtongroupparishcouncil.gov.uk 
<clerk@withingtongroupparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 20 January 2023 12:45
To: Jenman, Rebecca <Rebecca.Jenman@herefordshire.gov.uk>: Planning Enquiries 
<planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 223865

Good afternoon, following their meeting last night, please can i submit the following 
comment from Withington Group Parish Council on this Hereford Quarries application?

'The WGPC has a few concerns about this application. Firstly, they wanted confirmation that 
the readymix lorries were only to use the main roads as per their origional seperate traffic 
plan.
Then, they are concerned about the extended hours that the site is requesting, currently the 
site remains flood lit all night - please can this be addressed, with the lights either being 
dimmed after a certain time or switched off?
If these two areas can be addressed then the WGPC has no further objections to the 
application.'

Many thanks

Sophie

Mrs Sophie Glover
Clerk and RFO to Withington Group Parish Council The Orchard, Ridgehill, Hereford HR2 
SAG
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